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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Azhar Ali <azhara8976@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 4:54 PM
To: sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Barkat Ali; hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Re: Contract Letter

Subject:Request for Transfer to Shell Pump minara road sukkur from haider filling station gizri road karachi. 
 
Respected Mam, 
This is to request you to please transfer me to sukkur Minara Road station which is near to my house, this 
request is for my mother as she is not well and I have no siblings to take care of her and she is alone there.  
 
This is my humble request to please look into this matter 
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Note My Detail is given above in your last email 
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On Mon, Jan 16, 2023 at 5:34 PM <sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Mr  Azhar Ali 

  

Please find attached contract extension letter for the position of Safety Warden. Please share the 
signed copy of the letter to the same email for the official record. 

  

Regards, 

Sundas Tariq 

HR Officer 

CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            

Plot 1, Street 9,  G-8/2, Islamabad, Pakistan. 

Cell:0349-7760580 

  

  


